
From: Haine, Steven K. 
Sent: 5/8/2014 12:05:46 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: request for 2015 GT&S GRC testimonies 

Laura: 

I am requesting an electronic copy of PG&E's latest GT&S GRC (A.1312012) testimonies. I'd 
like to have both the public and confidential versions. Thank you. 

Steven Haine, P.E. 
Senior Utilities Engineer 

Risk Assessment and Enforcement Section 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: (415)355-5553 

SB GT&S 0637923 


